
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

Stars of the Week 
For showing our Christian values and being a good role model! 

Bunnies =   Asher Lewixon 

Owls =   Harriet East 

Reception =   All of Reception 

Class 1 =    Ralph Cryer 

Class 2 =   Dominic Rez 

Class 3 =  Austin Kyme 

Class 5 =  Harvey Thomas 

Class 6 =   Jacob Bingham 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Bunnies =   Haashir Sarwar 

Owls =   Imogen Town 

Reception =   Abel Stewart-Coxon 

Class 1 =    Louie Williams 

Class 2 =   Theo Dinsdale 

Class 3 =   Wilf Holt 

Class 5 =  Bella Terry 

Class 6 =   Sienna Moroney

Excellent attendance is really important. It supports 

children’s progress across the year, helps them 

learn new routines, ensures there are no gaps in 

their learning, maintains friendships and helps   

children thrive in school. That is why we aim for 

every child to have attendance above 96% to help 

them achieve in school. Each week the class with 

the highest attendance will win 15 minutes of special 

reward time.  

This week’s winners are 

CLASS 3 

R 99% 

1 99% 

2 98% 

3 100% 

4 95% 

5 97% 

6 99% 

Everyday Counts 

World Book Day    -      Friday 8th March 

Next week, on Friday, we will be celebrating 

World Book Day in school and will do some fun 

reading activities with the children.  

We are also inviting the children to get crafty and  

creative at home to make a book character      

costume for their favourite teddy or soft toy.  

This costume can be made out of recycling     

containers / old clothes and other things you have 

to hand and therefore will be environmentally 

friendly and does not need to cost parents a lot of 

money. 

On Friday they are invited 

to bring their dressed up 

teddy for a teddy parade 

where the best, most orig-

inal costume can win a 

great prize! 

Pictures from our disco are now on the events page on our website. 

All parents from Bunnies to Year 6 will be invited 

to Parents Evening on Monday 11th March or 

Tuesday 12th March. 

Congratulations to  

George Aspin and Jessica  

Goldie who competed in         

the W.Yorkshire Cross  

Country Finals last week 

in Leeds. After successfully  

qualifying from the  

Todmorden and Calderdale 

rounds, George finished  

66th out of 160 runners  

and Jessica finished 70th.  
 

Well done to both children, everyone is really proud of 

your achievements! 


